
From: Grace, Paul [mailto:Paul.Grace@gov.im]  
Sent: Monday, December 21, 2015 11:32 AM 
To: Geir Gjertsen <geir.gjertsen@km.kongsberg.com> 
Cc: DED, Marine Survey <MarineSurvey.DED@gov.im> 
Subject: RE: Application to update our letter of acceptance SA410 with new functionality 
and name. 
  

Good morning Geir 
  
Thanks for your email requesting a new acceptance letter for K-Log Electronic 
Logbooks for Isle of Man Registered vessels. 
  
For your information we can accept the following log books in electronic form: 
  
Deck Logbook 

Engine Logbook 

Operational Logbook 

Dynamic Positioning Logbook 
  
We cannot currently accept the following log books in electronic format and the 
paper format prescribed by IMO must still be used: 
  

All log books required by the MARPOL Convention 

Radio (GMDSS) Logbook  
  
Also the Isle of Man Ship Registry’s Official Log Book is being reissued in 2016, but 
this must be maintained in a paper format. 
  
Best regards 
  
Paul Grace 
Technical Policy Lead, Isle of Man Ship Registry 
  
Tel: +44(0)1624 688518  │ E-mail: paul.grace@gov.im  │ Website: 
www.iomshipregistry.com 
Address: St Georges Court, Upper Church Street, Douglas, Isle of Man, IM1 1EX, 
British Isles 
  
Certified to the ISO9001:2008 Quality Standard, ISO14001:2004 Environmental 

Standard and the Investor in People Gold Standard. 
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